
Dear Sir or Madam, 

This submission is made with a view to providing an insight into how some Gardai behave in 

one part of Dublin. It may or may not be indicative of how other units, districts etc., behave.  

Analysis of the e-mails below will demonstrate that 

 Several aspects of the law are not being enforced,

 Gardai are not acting on information received to quite an alarming extent:

 Some Gardai are making statements which cannot be reconciled with the observations of

the public.

It must be added that on 4th January 2018 the precise whereabouts, full registration, NCT 

expiry (January 2017) and tax disc expiry (September 2017) details of vehicle  were 

provided in a telephone call to Blanchardstown Garda station. No evidence of Garda action 

has been detected in relation to that  which could, because of its age, be a 

serious hazard to road users. 

Yours sincerely, 

. 

 p.p. Roselawn Residents Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




